
Fatimata Seye Sylla 

Statement of interest for the At-Large new gTLD Review Group (gTLD RG 

 

I would like to be a member of the At-Large new gTLD Review Group (gTLD RG) and 
devote my time to screen new gTLD applications, share the comments from the African 
community and work with my colleagues from other RALOs and ALAC members to submit 
public comments on and file objections to new gTLD applications.  I will keep my AFRALO 
members updated on new gTLD received comments and deadlines and on objection statements. 
 

I have no conflict of interest in any New gTLD Applicant or any other party that is involved in 
any manner whatsoever with an applicant or the proposed registry. 


